LEPELLE NORTHERN WATER

Enquiry: Motla‘iéﬁﬁ'lé‘f\npﬂécﬁohéﬁ
(015) 307 6496/ 082 727 2814

01% March 2018

The Municipal Manager
Mopani District Municipality
Private Bag X 9687

Giyani

0826

Aitention: Mr. Monakedi R.

RE: PLANNED WATER SUPPLY INTERRUPTION: PHALABORWA SCHEME

The above matter refers:

Lepelle Northern Water (LNW) will be executing a planned maintenance work at
Phalaborwa Scheme on the dates below for a 12 hour period starting from 06:00 am

to 06:00 pm.

04/April/2018
08/May/2018
06/June/2018

Reservoirs will be kept at a maximum prior the shutdown. However, low water
pressure and water shortages may be experienced throughout the entire supply

area.

It is requested that Mopani District Municipality communicate the aforementioned

shutdown to the affected communities.

For more information, kindly contact Ms. Motlalepula Mphachoe at (015} 307 6496 or
082 727 2814

Yours Faithfully
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